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Reply-To




A Feywine
Spearfish, SD 57783

July 2, 2019

Dear Gary Hanson,

| am writing to voice my support for wind energy development. South Dakota is a national leader in wind
power and we are perfectly situated to benefit from wind energy development. Wind energy adds
needed jobs and pays millions in property taxes to help locally-including our schools and roads.

This is our opportunity to be a part of the future, to grow our economy, improve counties and support
clean alternative energy options. Please do what you can to support wind energy.

Absolutely | support Wind Energy! The time is past where we can ignore renewable energy sources.

Time to stop being stupid!

Sincerely,
A Feywine





